Dear Rashmeet Kaur,
Seneca ID Number 158993188

This email is regarding your application to GOM Global Hospitality Operations Management at Markham for the start date of Summer 2019.
I am sorry to inform you that we cannot offer you admission to Seneca College for this program. Admission to this program is highly competitive and each year we receive many more qualified applications than there are seats in the program. Your application received careful consideration, however, you were not among the top-ranked applicants selected for an offer.
You may still be considered for other program choices that you included on your original application. We will send you separate communications to advise you of any other decisions.


Thank you for your interest in Seneca College.

Seneca International Admissions Team

